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Terpsi Adamou

From: Ghenet Woldu <ghenetwoldu86@gmail.com>
Sent: 14 September 2020 15:27
To: Terpsi Adamou
Subject: Re: HB rent payments

Hi Trepsi, 
 
Hope this email finds you well. 
 
Recently, I lost my job and I registered to universal Credit. The rent will be paid by Universal Credit around 5th or 6th 
of October. In the meanwhile, Camden Housing Benefit will pay you two weeks rent for the transactional period. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me on: 07710550376. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Ghenet 
 
On Mon, Sep 14, 2020 at 11:41 AM Terpsi Adamou <terpsi@millwoodkane.com> wrote: 

Dear Ms Ghenet, 

  

Hope you are well. 

  

Today we received a letter from Camden Council Housing advising us that Housing Benefit has been cancelled.  

Please let us know if you will be paying all the rent directly to us or are you now with Universal credit, will they be 
making rent payments to us? 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Terpsi 

  


